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Message from Examinations Office 
 
Dear Students 
 
The Senate approved in April 2022 in circulation the revised “Regulations Governing Students’ 
Academic Conduct Concerning Assessment”, which take into account the arrangements of online 
examinations and include self-plagiarism as a kind of academic misconduct.  The President & Vice-
Chancellor has approved, on behalf of the Council, that the one semester’s notice requirement be 
waived to enable the revised Regulations to take effect from the second semester of the academic 
year 2021-2022. The revised Regulations can be found at https://calendar.hku.hk/regulations-
governing-students-academic-conduct-concerning-assessment/. 
 
The Senate also approved the “Academic Integrity Statement for Online Examination”, which spells 
out how students should behave when taking an online examination.  Please refer to the first page 
of the “Instructions to Candidates Sitting Online Examinations” 
(http://www.exam.hku.hk/pdf/instructions2candidates_online_exams.pdf) for the Statement. 
 
Students taking university assessments or online examinations should abide by the above-
mentioned Regulations and/or Statement.  If you have any questions, please email us at 
exam@hku.hk. 
 
Judy Cheung 
Examinations Secretary 
April 20, 2022 
 


